

Mr R Thompson
Payphone Planning Officer
British Telecommunications plc
Registered Office
81 Newgate Street
London
EC1A 7AJ

Emailed to <a href="mailedtobtp:bt.com">btp.authorisation.team@bt.com</a>

Ollie Boulter Strategic Manager Planning & Infrastructure Delivery

Planning Services, Isle of Wight Council, Seaclose Offices, Fairlee Road, Newport, Isle of Wight, PO30 2QS

**Tel** (01983) 823552

Email stuart.van-cuylenburg@iow.gov.uk

Web www.iow.gov.uk

Your Ref IWC Ref

Dear Sir

Contact Stuart Van-Cuylenburg

Date 11 February 2020

## **BT Payphone Removals Consultation**

Thank you for your letter of 14 November 2019 consulting the local planning authority in respect of the proposed payphone removals at the locations specified within the schedule attached to your letter.

Enclosed with this letter is a copy of your schedule replicated in electronic format which sets out the community's response following a consultation exercise undertaken by the LPA from 20 December 2019 to 13 January 2020.

In addition to the attached schedule, see also copies of the responses provided to LPA as part of its consultation exercise.

For clarity, the LPA only objects to the removal of the K6 kiosks at Moa Place, Freshwater and Bonchurch Village Road, Bonchurch. Where other objections/adoptions are noted, these relay the responses/objections received from the community.

If you have any queries or require further assistance, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Yours faithfully

## Stuart Van-Cuylenburg Senior Planning Officer

This information is available in Braille, large print, tape and community languages from the above offices and Typetalk calls are welcome.